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Task/ Expectation: 

Just a short note to remind you that we will not be setting any further homwork 
until the new year and our final times table and spelling tests took place this 
week for the last time until Wednesday 16th January 2019. 
 
Secondly, a huge well done to all the children in Year 3 for a fantastic, 
enthusiastic singing performance at the winter bazaar last Friday after school. 
Every child sang brilliantly and knew all the words (from very few chances to 
get together and practise!) We were very proud!  
   
Although we are not setting anymore homework this term, it would be very 
useful if your child could continue to read (fiction, non-fiction, poetry, comics 
etc.) and practice times tables/spellings over the next weeks and during the 
Christmas break to keep things ticking over.  
 
Children can change their library book on any day during registration. 
 
Indoor P.E. remains on Friday mornings with Gordon Fearn until further 
notice. 
 
We said goodbye to Miss Bryan today (although she is back with us on 
Monday for the pantomime!) and the children presented her with a card that 
they had made. We look forward to her popping in now and again over the 
spring and summer terms. 
Monday December 10th  - Pantomime in Newark 
Thursday December 13th – School Chistmas concert –morning 
performance at 9.30am and  evening performance at 6pm. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank for your support and kind 
comments over this last term and to wish you all a very happy Christmas. 
See you in 2019! 
 
 
 



 
 

 


